SENT VIA EMAIL
May 3, 2024

RE: Meetng with Presidental Search Firm
Dear Bristol Faculty & Staf,

As we mentoned yesterday, we have retained Isaacson, Miller partners to lead our Presidental
Search. In an efort to gather informaton quickly prior to the end of the semester, we have
arranged for several listening sessions. We hope you will take tme out of your busy schedule to
partcipate in these sessions by Zoom. Please see more informaton below.

1 Faculty: Wed., May 8 from 10 to 11 a.m.
|l



compelling descripton of Bristol, its history, mission, and compettve environment, as well as a
realistc and entcing picture of the challenges, measures of success, and ideal qualifcatons for
the role.



